FORREST HORSE RIDING CLUB INC NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2008

INC NO. A0048951B

Hi members, and welcome to the February edition of our newsletter.   We are back riding again this year and looking forward to some great rides coming up.  We look forward to seeing you all again.

FEBRUARY RIDE:  Our Feb ride is on Sunday 10th Feb from the club grounds.  10am  start, but try to get there by 9.30 to fill out the additional paperwork required at this time. The ride is an intermediate ride, approx 25kms and we will be going up Thompsons Track, and back down Haydens track and through Ken Widderson’s property  back to the club grounds. We expect to be back at club grounds by 4-4.30.  

MARCH RIDE: Due to our rides falling on the long weekend in March, we have changed our day from the second Sunday to the first Sunday in March. Jade Aloi has offered to do an educational Jumping day, to show some members how to complete a show jumping course. There will be a small course for ponies,  going up to a bigger course for the  gamer riders in the club.  Token ribbons will be awarded and we are hoping to do some games and fun activites also. Anyone interested in helping out on the day, please contact Tash or Laura to volunteer.   

BARWON DOWNS SHOP LUNCH ORDERS:  Mick and Vicky from the Barwon Downs shop are offering to deliver lunches for our rides to a designated spot for a cost of $10 per person. This gets a main, a cake and a drink.  Anyone wanting to order lunch is to call the shop on 52366264  on the Friday before the ride to order.  Remember to bring your money on the ride.

OTWAY ODYSSEY: The Otway Odyssey Mountain bike race from Apollo Bay to Forrest and Forrest Festival is  being held on SATURDAY 23rd FEBRUARY.  Our club is carparking competitors and visitors for this event and we DESPERATELY NEED VOLUNTEERS to help with the carparking on  Saturday.  This is the MAJOR FUNDRAISING EVENT for our club for the year and we ask each car for a donation which gives our club some much needed funds to pay for the essentials. The event is expecting at least 1500 cars, so it presents an excellent opportunity to fundraise, which in turn keeps our membership costs down. PLEASE contact Laura on 25366014 to find out  details and put your name down for a shift. 

GOOD LUCK TO OUR MEMBERS COMPETING AT THE COLAC SHOW THIS WEEKEND!!!!!

CONTACTS: TASH SKURKA: groundswel@bigpond.com
                                                      52362417

                        LAURA TEHAN: brumbylaura@hotmail.com
                                                        52366014

A short reminder that membership monies are due now.
